
 

COVID-19 Health and Safety Requirements 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, CSULB has implemented health and safety protocols 
(see COVID-19 website) that follow the guidance of local, state, and national public health 
authorities. As a member of our campus community, you are expected to follow all campus 
policies, including COVID-19 related requirements.  These apply to anyone who is physically 
present on University grounds or participating in any CSULB-related activity:  

• All students, employees, and guests visiting CSULB facilities or engaging in any in-person 
university experience on-campus must wear appropriate face coverings while indoors. 

• All students and employees are required to be fully vaccinated and boosted to physically 
access CSULB-related on- or off-campus in-person experiences unless approved for a 
legitimate exemption.  

 
Exposures to COVID-19  
 

Definition of exposure: You have come into close contact (closer than 6' for more than 15 
minutes) with someone who has a confirmed case of COVID-19. 
 
In the event of exposure to someone who has tested positive for COVID-19, you should self-
monitor for symptoms, test for COVID-19, and vigilant use of face coverings indoors or 
outdoors.  
 
LBDHHS will continue to offer COVID testing this fall M/W from 12p-3p at the same location 
(adjacent to the bookstore). The first day they will be testing on campus is August 22nd. 

 
If you test positive for COVID-19 
 

You should not come to campus for at least 5 days, you must test negative at Day 6 in order 
to return. 
 
If you are a faculty or staff member, you should immediately report an illness to your 
administrative services manager (ASM). You should also complete the Illness Reporting 
chiclet (“sicklet”) on your SSO. Employees who test positive for the virus and are either 
asymptomatic or experience only mild symptoms may be able to work remotely. Please 
refer to the Employee Covid Protocol Flow Chart. 
 
If a student tests positive for COVID-19, or believes they may be positive but have not yet 
been tested, or if you know of a student who you believe may have contracted COVID-19, 
please fill out this form to notify Student Health Services. 

 

https://www.csulb.edu/covid-19
https://csulb-my.sharepoint.com/personal/jody_cormack_csulb_edu/Documents/COVID-19%20Continuity%20Plans/Medical/Fall%2022/sso.csulb.edu/sso.html?fromLogin=true
https://www.csulb.edu/sites/default/files/2022/documents/covid-employee-flow-chart-20220601.pdf
https://cm.maxient.com/reportingform.php?CSULongBeach&layout_id=10

